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Open Mornings 2021-2022 

 

Thank you for your interest in Cardinal Newman Catholic Primary School for your 
child to start in Reception in September 2021.  We are really sorry not to be able to 
welcome you in person at the moment, but we are sending out the Headteacher's 
Presentation along with a presentation about a day in the life of a Reception child at 
Cardinal Newman.  If you would like to receive these presentations, please contact 
the school office. We hope this will give you a flavour of our school and help you to 
make an informed decision about the best school for your child and your whole 
family.   
 
There will be a Zoom Q and A for prospective parents Wednesday 4th November at 
9:30am. There will be a second zoom Q and A meeting at 4pm on Tuesday 17th 
November.  We hope you will be able to join us for one of these meetings and we 
are happy to take questions in advance if there is anything you would especially like 
to ask us. 
  

We hope to have the opportunity of welcoming you into our school community in the 
near future. 
 
If you would like to register your interest in our school, please email the office.  
Thank you. 
 
Email: office@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk 
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